
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing about an opportunity that has arisen for your child to work with Derby County and their 

‘Winning Minds Initiative’.  Derby County run the initiative alongside Sport England. 

 

Students will be taken out of a language lesson for one hour a week to participate in this initiative. The 

main purpose of the scheme is to improve self-esteem, confidence and develop teamwork skills. The 

students will receive mentoring and support over a ten-week period and their hard work and endeavour 

will be rewarded through free t-shirts, earphones and tickets to games. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in this exciting opportunity we need your consent.  Please give 

do this by logging in to your child’s ParentPay account. 

 

If you would like any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr J Wright 

Achievement Leader 

  

 


